lowa Board of Pharmacy

ANDREW FUNK, PHARM.D.
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

June 7, 2017

Mr. Olsen,

In response to your open records request dated June 4, 2017, I have enclosed the documentation
received by the Board regarding the assignment of a New Drug Code for Marihuana Extract by
the DEA. -

The letter you received was sent in my capacity as the Executive Director acting on behalf of the
Board; it was not the result of a Board meeting or discussion among Board members. Therefore,
there are no meeting minutes responsive to your request. Because your question involved a legal
interpretation as opposed to a discretionary decision, my response was generated based on an
analysis of the pertinent statutes and rules by the assistant attorney general assigned to represent
the Board.

Sincerely,

Andrew Funk,‘Pharm.D.
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